
 

LBP Fun Fair - BBQ 
 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR AN AMAZING FUN FAIR LAST NIGHT LBP 
We wanted to formally thank the LBP School Council for organzing the fun fair this year.  So many 

individuals worked behind the scenes for weeks, coordinating and organizing all of the amazing 

attractions, events, and vendors, that made yesterday such a success.  Special thanks goes to our 

council co-chairs, Reaghan and Jen, for their leadership and team work, throughout the entire 

school year.
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Staffing Information 

 
We wanted to formally recognize that Helen Thorne, our Elementary Office Administrative 

Assistant will be retiring this year. We wish her all the best in the new adventures she will be 
taking on.  She will be deeply missed at LBP.   

 
We also wanted to recognize that Mme. Harrison will be retiring at the end of this school year.  

Mme. Harrison has been an instrumental member to our intermediate team throughout her 
many years at LBP, and has contributed to LBP in so many wonderful ways.  We will miss you 

Mme. Harrison. 
 

We will be sharing staffing information pertaining to next year, in the last weekly email, going 
out next week. We do anticipate further staffing changes, as many schools do, at this time of 

the year. 
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EARLY RELEASE June 27th 

 
 
All schools in the York Region District School 
Board are committed to improving student 
achievement and well-being. On Thursday, June 
27th, 2019, an early release day will take place to 
allow elementary teachers and support staff to 
take part in meetings during the afternoon of 
that day. These meetings will allow for school 
staff to engage in culminating activities 
regarding the review and revision of the School’s 
Improvement Plan as well as year-end and 
transition activities that support student 
success.  
 
As has been our practice in the past, students 
will attend school during the morning of 
Thursday, June 27th, 2019 only. Students will be 
dismissed early that day, at 12:05pm. 
 
Arrangements will be made to ensure that 
students who are normally bused to and from 
school will receive transportation at this time. 
Parents/guardians whose children attend after 
school child care should make appropriate 
arrangements to address this change in 
schedule. 

 

Tentative Organization for 19/20 

School Year 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


